
Bessacarr Primary  
Part of Empowering Minds Academy Trust 

     Ellers Avenue 
        Doncaster 
         DN4 7DT 
            Tel: 01302 535110 

Email: admin@empoweringminds.uk 
Website: www.bessacarr. doncaster.sch.uk 

Head Teacher: Mrs AM Patterson 

 

 

                             

AMP/LW      05 October 2018                                                                                                              
 
 

School Photos  
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
This year individual school photos will be taken on Thursday 25th October.  
 
We have moved away from Tempest this year and will be using a company called Braiswick 
Photographic. Having compared prices from both companies, we believe that the photo packages 
will now be much better value for parents.  
 
All siblings in school will have their photo taken together, as well as an individual photo. 
 
If you would like a family photo with a pre-school aged child please make your away around to the 
small hall at 8:20am. 
 
It is assumed that all parents give their consent for their child/ren to be photographed for 
their school photo. If you do not wish your child to have their photograph taken, please 
contact the office by telephone or email (details shown at the top of this letter). 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs A M Patterson 
Head Teacher 
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